
Beginning June 22, 2021, the Kern County Board of Supervisors meetings in the Board 
Chamber will resume in-person attendance at full capacity seating.  Public comment 
protocols put in place during the COVID-19 pandemic have now been lifted.  Persons 
wishing to address the Board on a specific agenda item or provide general public 
comment under Public Presentations are invited to attend the meeting to provide their 
comments in person. 
 
Emailed comments to board@kerncounty.com will be provided to all Board members 
and applicable staff, for review and consideration by the Board prior to taking action on 
any matters listed on the agenda and are incorporated into the official record of the 
Board meeting.  Please specify to which agenda item your comment relates. 
 
Written correspondence for distribution to the Board can also be mailed to Clerk of the 
Board, 1115 Truxtun Avenue, Bakersfield, CA 93301. 
 
Any questions concerning the public comment process should be directed to the Clerk 
of the Board’s Office at (661) 868-3585. 
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